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             MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:      Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM:            Rapid City Plumbing Board 
 
DATE:  November 19, 2010 
 
SUBJECT:    Recommendation from the Rapid City Plumbing Board to adopt the 2009 Uniform 

Plumbing Code as amended. 
 

 The South Dakota Plumbing Commission adopted the 2009 Uniform Plumbing Code with 
amendments for all plumbing in the State of South Dakota.  The State Plumbing Code became 
effective July 1, 2010. 

 
 Rapid City Plumbing Board reviewed the 2009 Uniform Plumbing Code as amended by the 

South Dakota Plumbing Commission.  The Rapid City Plumbing Board recommends the 
adoption of the 2009 Uniform Plumbing Code with amendments. 

 
 The Rapid City Plumbing Board held two public hearings on the proposed 2009 Uniform 

Plumbing Code as amended on Thursday July 8, 2010 and Wednesday, November 3, 2010.  
Neither the Board nor Staff received any comment from plumbing contractors or the public. 
 

 Recommendation:  The Rapid City Plumbing Board recommends the adoption of the 
 2009 Uniform Plumbing Code with amendments. 

 


